
CURRICULUM COMMITTEE 

March 12, 2018 – 6:30 p.m. 

DAO 

Present: Dr. Pushchak, Mr. Duda, Dr. Hallock, Mr. Paris, Mrs. Pikiewicz, Mr. Pushchak, Mrs. 
Sandberg, Mr. Snippert, and Mrs. Thayer-Zacks.  

Also present were Mrs. Bendig, Mr. Berlin, Dr. Hutchinson, and Mr. Miller. 

Keith Miller and Leslee Hutchinson presented a plan to move from an intensive block schedule 
to an alternating block schedule beginning in the 2020 – 2021 school year at Seneca High 
School. Issues with the current schedule were discussed, and the change in schedule was 
proposed as a means to address those issues. The Board decided to consider adding a motion 
to approve the change to the April board agenda. 


